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tudes of the past year have brought much anxiety to those in charge of
the club, and even doubts as to the advisability of continuing it, but at
a special meeting at the R.V.C. in February the vote was unanimously
given for a new lease of life. A subsequent meeting held at the Club
brought out much valuable testimony from the girls themselves, and
strong requests for continuance. The present healthy condition of
affairs warrants the hope that many years of usefulness are yet before
the organization. A change of quarters is anticipated in May, but the
removal will probably be only to another building in the neighbour-
hood, and the internal changes which may be found advisable will not
be radical.
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